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Comments: I would appreciate a "no action" stance be taken regarding the proposed Mt. Timpanogos Wilderness

"hut" structure replacement.  The structure seems to have been unused for literally decades.  It's apparent, even

from the Forest Service's own assessment, the structure is not necessary.  It's one of those things that should

never have been constructed in the first place.

 

The damage to the area to bring in equipment and materials necessary to reconstruct the structure would be far

more significant than any benefit.  An EIS is called for to evaluate the impact on the area of a project that's going

to require the use of helicopters and other heavy and motorized equipment.  The expense of the project and the

damage that would be done in the process is likely not justifiable.

 

Let the remains of the structure return their natural state.  


